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D:,: Thomas W".Stafford, Jr.
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5"01 Western Avenue, Suite C
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Dear Dr. Stafford:

Thank you for your letter of February 18, 1999, concerning the status of the request by
Dr. Gary Huckleberry and yourself for an ARPA permit to conduct excavations at Columbia
Park, Kennewick, Washington.

Your earlier letter of December 23, 1998, cosigned by Dr. Huckleberry', is still being
reviewed by our headquarters and o_er departments of the executive branch. As soon as we
have their guidance, you will be informed whether or not your request will be further processed.

Sincerely,

James R. Baker

Acting District Counsel
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